ISTARA MINUTES COMMITTEE MEETING 11/06/2024

Pauline opened the meeting at 2:05 by welcoming all committee members.

Matters arising, Chris informed us that he was having great difficulty in
inserting text onto the poster advertising our club and was not hopeful that it
would be achievable.

The feedback on the last monthly social meeting was very positive with
members liking being able to socialise with each other, although the numbers
were down it will be attempted again in August.

Lyn informed us that the Watercress line had cancelled all group bookings for
the summer period so the trip will go ahead with the Tenterden railway and a
cream tea instead. Pam would like another table of 6 to 8 for the quiz.

Pam then read the diary to the committee which was agreed.

The treasurer gave his report and was quite happy to visit the bank in Dartford
when needed as Gravesend branch had closed.

The membership secretary and rep. now had a complete list of members.

The date of the next committee meeting will have to be changed as a trip has
been organised for that day. Pam will see what dates are available.

There being no other business Pauline closed the meeting at 3:37



